
A note from the teacher
Please make sure you are checking your 

child's folder every day. Also if your child is sick 
with a high fever or vomiting please keep them 
home. 

Events REMINDERS

LEARNING FOCUS

March 11th  > Early Release
March 16th  > Book Fair Starts
March 18th  > Early Release 

(Parent Conferences)
March 19th  > Early Release 

(Parent Conferences)
March 19th > Report CARDS GO HOME! 

PLEASE MAKE SURE TO:
• Check your child's folder each day for 

homework and notes from school.

• OUR BOOK FAIR IS MARCH 16TH - 20TH . 

• SPRING BREAK IS A FEW WEEKS AWAY!

READING
• Compare and contrasting 

stories.

MATH
• Measuring, sorting, and 

comparing.

WRITING
• NARRATIVES
• Complete sentences

SCIENCE
• Light and sound 


